
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfmn@localaccess.com 

VIAE-MAIL 

Filing Center 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

March 22,2016 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
PO Box 1088 
Salem OR 97308-1088 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:@localaccess.com 

Re: Nehalem Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a RTI-Nehalem Telecom- Fourth 
Revised Sheet No. 3.2 Canceling Third Revised Sheet No. 3.2; Advice No. 17 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The purpose ofthis letter is to withdraw the tariff filing made on March 11, 2016, for 
Nehalem Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a RTI-Nehalem Telecom 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

RAF/cs 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 


